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Members, Board of Trustees:   
 

DAVID B. STEVENS, M.D. GIFT 
 
Recommendation:  that the Board of Trustees accept a gift of  $50,000 from David B. Stevens, 
M.D., of Lexington, Kentucky, to create and endow the David B. Stevens, M.D. Medical 
Fellowship Endowment in the College of Medicine, and submit the gift for matching funds 
from Kentucky’s Endowment Match Program.  Council on Postsecondary Education guidelines 
require that the Board of Trustees acknowledge its responsibility for UK’s participation in the 
program and for all university endowment funds. 
 
Background:  Dr. Stevens, a retired orthopedic surgeon, was chief of staff at Shriner’s Hospital 
for Children in Lexington and a member of the College of Medicine’s Division of Orthopedic 
Surgery faculty.  He is a member of the Lexington-Fayette Urban County Council.  The 
Fellowship will be awarded to a medical student who is doing research in orthopedic surgery 
under the direction of the endowed David B. Stevens, M.D Professorship. 
 
 


